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Dear Governor Burgum and North Dakota State Legislators! 
 
First and foremost, thank you for being the strong, logical leaders that this genetically unique 
and historical herd of free roaming horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park so deserve.  
 
We support SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTION NO. 4014. 

This herd of historical horses is a direct link to T.R.’s own experiences, along with the first 
peoples of the region, and later the ranching culture.    

WLWH does not want to see a fissure of immense proportion, a rift that may never heal, come 
between the NPS and a community steeped in the traditions of honoring their culture and 
history. This is an opportunity to come together, to be the solution, and finally find a common 
ground and provide NPS with the tools and resources needed to manage this historical 
landscape, to its full potential, and at the same time honor and embrace the history and culture 
it was built on.  

Please vote yes on SCR 4014.  

 
Sincerely, 
Co-Founders of Wild Lands Wild Horses 
Jamie Baldanza (732-241-5027) 
Deb Lee Carson (507-269-1289) 
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